
Discussion on Company Transport Options 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Discussion on Company Transport Options for Staff 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to improve employee 

satisfaction and commute efficiency, I would like to propose a discussion regarding the transport 

options available for our staff. 

Currently, we are facing challenges with our existing transportation arrangements, and I believe 

it's crucial to explore several alternatives that could better serve our employees. Options such as: 

• Company shuttle services 

• Reimbursement for public transport 

• Carpool initiatives 

• Bicycle allowance 

These options not only aim to improve employee morale but can also contribute to reducing our 

carbon footprint. 

I would appreciate your insights on this matter and your availability for a meeting to discuss it 

further. Please let me know your preferred times, and I will do my best to accommodate. 

Thank you for considering this important discussion. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Company]  

[Your Contact Information] 


